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Year R Homework Letter
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The children and all the staff would all like to wish Lily and Harry the best in their new school in America. We will miss them greatly! 
Diary Dates
16-20.10.17 Working Week. Monday 16th is a dress up day where the children are encouraged to dress up as their favourite profession. 

23-27.10.16 Half term 

We are taking part in ‘Operation Christmas Child’ again this year, which is a charity which aims to support children who have been affected by famine, war or natural disasters. The aim is to send a shoe box, wrapped in wrapping paper, and filled with small toys, hygiene items and school supplies. If you would like to take part in this please bring your boxes into school by 6.11.17. 

If you have any questions or queries, please catch me in the playground at the end of the day or write in their home contact book to arrange an appointment. 
Have a lovely weekend,    
Miss Johnston, Mrs Vaughey and Mrs Fowler    

English 


We have been thinking about the three main parts of a story, beginning, middle and end. The children have been splitting ‘Rainbow Fish’ into these groups and thinking about what happens at each stage in the book. 


Phonics 


We have been consolidating our learning of all the Phonemes we have learnt so far this year: ‘s’,  ‘a’, ‘t’, ‘p’, ‘i’, ‘n’, ‘m’, ‘g’, ‘o’, ‘c’, ‘k’, ‘ck’, ‘e’, ‘u’ and ‘r’. You can find these on ‘Teach your Monster to Read’ as well as games for the children to play. 


Maths  


We have been practising counting to 20 this week, we have used objects to help usdo this. We also used a giant number line as a class to count up and then back again. 





Finally we have looked at the digits for numbers 1-10 and specifically learning how to write them. 





This week


In PE, we practised balancing and jumping. The children were split into teams and practised jumping off a bench onto a mat, jumping over a hoop and using a mat to jump as far as they could. We then learnt how to balance along a line and then walking along a bench! 


�


In Art, we have been making different models and pictures using the play-dough. The children have experimented with using different equipment, including rolling pins and cutters. The children have also been experimenting with pressing parts of their bodies into the play dough to see the mark that it leaves. We have focused on our handprints, arm prints and even our elbow prints!








